
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

February 13, 2017 
 
 
 

ITEM:  VI.J. 
 
 
TOPIC:  Recommendation to Relocate Western Wayne Skill Center to Garfield 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District relocate 
the Western Wayne Skill Center programs to Garfield Elementary School. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Garfield Elementary has been determined to be the best location to service our young 
adult students with disabilities.  It is located in an established community, surrounded by 
four-way stops in a 25 mile an hour zone, and provides adequate external space for 
transportation needs.  The classrooms and building layout are conducive to current 
programming opportunities, as we look to meet the needs of our students and staff. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Jennifer Taiariol, Ph.D., Director of Student Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachments 
 


